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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

THE EVERGREEN STATE COLLEGE
August 29, 1968

Al E. Saunders, chairman of the Board of Trustees of The
Evergreen State College, announced today that the next regular
meeting of the Board of Trustees has been called for Thursday,
September 5, in Olympia. The meeting will commence at 3:15 p.m.,
in Room 6 of the Senate Chambers in the Legislative Building.

It will be the first regular meeting of the Board at which
Dr. Charles J. McCann, President-elect of the College, will be in
attendance.

The agenda for the September 5 meeting includes reports
from the architectural and educational consultants to the Board,
which will each shortly complete the first phases of their work.

Other agenda items relate to preparation of the capital
budget reguest to the 1969 Legislature, and financial and personnel

matters.
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